Lindsex Bennett

From: Oliver Tolksdorf

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 12:18 PM
To: Lindsey Bennett

Subject: RE: App#1750041158

Lindsey,

| did speak with them about increasing the size of their shed and its not an issue at all. No additional site visit from us is
required.

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS

Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Lindsey Bennett

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 12:16 PM
To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: App#1750041158

Hey Oliver!

I just talked to Mrs. Grishaw and she said she spoke with you about taking the building from a 12X20 to a 12X2. She said
she spoke with you about it and you said that would not be a problem and that she did not need to go back through
environmental. | told her that was fine | just need you to respond to this email saying that is ok with you so that | can put

record of it in the file.

Thanks!!

Lindsey Bennett Lucas

Farnnett County Central Fenmitting
Centnal Pevmitting I echnician
(910) 814-6421




